
 
 

 

Dear Lowell Families and Community, 

Today starts the 26-day countdown to vacation! Please join the kiddos of Lundy 
Elementary in the ABC Countdown to Summer. Each day features activities, 
events or ways to celebrate. STEM kits will arrive home with elementary kiddos 
today as well. Parents should have received a flyer with the link to log into the 
STEM night event. If you have not, please contact the teacher as soon as 
possible. Kindergarten and 1st grade begin at 5:00pm. Do you have a 2nd or 4th 
grader at Lundy? Ask them about Healthy Moves assessments happening on 
Friday. 

Needing some great reading materials for the summer months? Lundy 
Elementary is hosting a book fair with Scholastic from May 18-31. To log in, go to 
www.scholastic.com/bf/lundyelementaryschool1.  

Season 4 Athletics are in full swing and games/matches begin next week. This 
means our Red Devil basketball players and wrestlers will start showing off their 
skills. We will allow spectators as guidance and risk levels allow for Lane County. 
Opposing teams and their spectators visiting Lowell have commented on the 
appearance of our schools, buildings and grounds. A big shout out to our 
students for taking pride in their schools and an even bigger shout out to our 
staff that work so hard to keep us looking tip top! 

Start watching the Lowell School District Facebook page for spotlights on our 
Seniors. Those graduating this year have been asked to submit a photo and 
answer a few questions about themselves so that we can share their 
accomplishments with you.  

As always, stay healthy, safe and kind! 

http://www.scholastic.com/bf/lundyelementaryschool1

